
COPIC Humanitarian Award

We are proud to announce that Dr. Mark Housley a family medicine physician from Ogden, was chosen as the 
recipient of the 2021 COPIC Humanitarian Award. Dr. Housley is recognized for his commitment to making 
a difference in health care. The award was presented to Dr. Housley at the Annual Utah Medical Association 
House of Delegates on September 10th.

We are pleased to present the 2021 Utah Humanitarian award 
to Dr. Mark Housley. Dr. Housley is committed to providing 
health care to underserved communities both within Utah and 
abroad. In addition to his full-time job as a family medicine 
physician at Midtown Community Health Center where he is 
busy with obstetrics, newborn care, teaching family residents, 
and a full outpatient practice, Dr. Housley also regularly 
volunteers at the Davis Volunteer Medical Center, the only 
free clinic in Davis County, providing care to underinsured 
and underserved residents of Davis County. Dr Housley takes 
the time to talk to patients and make sure they are getting 
the proper attention and care they deserve. Additionally, Dr. 
Housley travels to a small village in Guatemala for a month 
each year to provide medical services.

Every aspect of Dr. Housley’s medical practice is geared 
towards patients in need. He truly goes above and beyond in 
his volunteer efforts and is well deserving of the award.  

COPIC is thrilled to honor Dr. Housley as the 2021 COPIC 
Humanitarian Award winner, and on his behalf, grant $10,000 
to Midtown Community Health Center.
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To learn more about the COPIC Humanitarian Award or to nominate a physician, visit our website:

www.callcopic.com/about-copic/copic-humanitarian-award

 or email Laura Wadleigh at lwadleigh@copic.com.
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